
 BRADPOLE PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 
Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) Final Monitoring Report 2022-23 

In accordance with Regulation 62A of the CIL Regulations 2010 (as amended), a local 

council must report on any financial year in which it receives CIL receipts. This report must 

be published on the local council’s website (or on the District Council’s website if it does 

not have a website) and a copy must be provided to the District Council by email no later 

than 31st December following the reported year. 

Total CIL receipts for the 2022/23 financial year: £3,416.40  

 

Date received from charging authority CIL Amount 

25th April 2022 £3,416.40 

Total CIL received from charging 

authority in the 2022/23 financial year £3,416.40 

Less CIL expenditure in the 2022/23 

financial year -£3.416.40 

Balance of CIL carried forward from 

2022/23 financial year £0.00 

 

Supporting Information: 
 

It was proposed and agreed at the Parish Council meeting of 5th May 2022 (minute ref. 9a) that 

Bradpole Parish Council proceed with the purchase of outdoor fitness equipment for Gore Cross 

Recreation Ground.  The cost to purchase the fitness equipment from Sunshine Gym was confirmed 

as £8,614 plus VAT.  In addition, it was confirmed that a CIL payment of £3,416.30 (CIL/WD/19/48) 

had unexpectedly been received by the parish relating to an October 2018 planning decision.  It 

was proposed and agreed that the CIL total of £3,416.30 be used as part payment towards the 

purchase of the fitness equipment with the remaining amount being paid from allocated council 

reserves and donations from local businesses. 
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